
From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 7:41:28 PM

Subject of Testimony: Expansion.

Full Name: Laura Long Woerner

Email: lulu.2007@hotmail.com

Street Address: 3200 midvale dr i204

Written Testimony:

My name is Laura. I am a mom of three. I have lived in Corvallis since I went to college in
2010. I have seen subject of the landfill expansion pop up repeatedly.

The people at Corvallis have repeatedly declined this. We have voted to no. The people of
Corvallis do not want this and we do not need it.

Please respect the wishes of Corvallis. Not the wishes of some corporate organization that
wants to make a buck. We do not need to buy the garbage some other cities. We do not need
room for other people's garbage from other cities.
.
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